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Stormwater Design Guidelines 

 
July 31, 2012 
 
In June of 2012, the General Manager approved Amendments No. 1 for the 
Stormwater Design Guidelines (Guidelines). In order to improve and enhance 
the fairness and effectiveness of the SFPUC's stormwater management 
programs the applicability criteria of the Guidelines has been amended as 
outlined below. This change is effective immediately and will be reflected in the 
next revision of the Guidelines.  
 
The applicability criteria of the Guidelines located on page 11 of the Guidelines 
is effectively revised as follows:  

 
“The effective date of these Guidelines is January 12, 2010. All projects 
disturbing 5,000 square feet or more of the ground surface or surface over 
water must comply with these Guidelines if they filed for a site permit 
application or building permit application on or after January 12, 2010. 
Projects that filed a site permit application or building permit application with 
the Department of Building Inspection or the Port Building Department prior to 
January 12, 2010 are not subject to the requirements of the Guidelines. 
Subsequent revisions or addenda for a project where the site permit application 
or building permit application was filed prior to January 12, 2010 do not 
trigger application of the Guidelines.” 

 
 
 
 
  


